
  May 8, 2016 Newsletter  
 
Notes from the Office of the President 
 
First on my agenda is to wish all the Great Mothers of our club...Happy Moth-
er's Day ! 
 
Now I would like to report on our past tournaments at Texoma and Nocona 
Lakes.  My congratulations to all winners of both tournaments. 
 
Texoma was a two day tournament but really turned out to be a one dayer with heavy rain and wind.  No-
cona was tough also just look how many fish weighed in with no limits.  That's tough. 
 
Danny won Big bass side pot.  This is I think 3 times so far this year.  Good job Danny.  It was your 
time.  Thanks for all that you do for our club and tournaments. 
 
Next up is Eagle Mountain Lake on May 28th from 6:00am 'til 3:30pm.   
 
Hope to see you all there. 
 
Remember:  Put the right bait int he right place to get a bite every time. 
 
J.D  

TBF Federation State Qualifier:  Congrats to Danny for his 3rd place finish at the State Qualifier. Next 

stop, Truman Reservoir in Missouri at Divisional. 

 
Big Bass Bonanza and  DFW Bassmasters Youth Tournament: Is May 21 at Joe Pool. 
 
Tournament of Champions: We will have our T.O.C. at Ray Roberts on June 18 for last years 
winners and Top 10 as well as Lady angler of year. $100 1st place, $60 2nd place and $40 
3rd place 
 
 
Treasury: Our current Treasury balance is $1304 after the first 6 tourneys of the 2016 year. 
Looking forward to another great non-profitable year. 
 
 
Calcutta: Congrats Danny for winning. We will start a new one at Eagle Mtn.. 
 
Texas TBF Federation: Stay tuned for new upcoming Texas TBF messages and possible rule 
changes to more align with National TBF 


